Lane, Victoria

From: Lane, Victoria

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 2:04 PM
To: Lane, Victoria

Subject: CUP#1277

From: Sherri Morris

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 12:49 PM

To: planningweb <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>
Subject: CUP#1277

>
> | am opposed to CUP #1277 of a Monopone cell tower initiated by AT&T at the Church of the Nazarene at 1717 E. Olive
Ave.

>

> This location is at the back of my residential property line. If | look out my windows the tower will be in view. The
design of a monopine tower isnt appealing. There are no other trees in the area that it will blend in with.

>

> | don’t feel the Church of the Nazarene or Merced planning commission has properly notified all residents in the
surrounding area regarding the proposed tower site.

> | have not received any notifications regarding the CUP or previous hearing. | was informed by neighbors on multiple
days after a previous hearing.

>

> Don B. Chenoweth school is across the street from the proposed location. Have “All” the parents of attending students
been notified so they may be given an opportunity to voice their opinions?

>

> The cell tower will impose a negative effect on residents heath based on numerous studies of these towers located
close to residential areas.

> It will also negatively effect homes values due to the proximity to the tower for health and esthetic reasons.

> | am opposed to having the tower errected close to my residential area.

>

S.Jurgens

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]



